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June 8, 2017 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 

At The Friends of the Marlborough Public Library’s “Annual Meeting and Election of 
Officers”, held on Wednesday, June 7, 2017 at Employment Options, 82 Brigham Street,  
Marlborough, Massachusetts, I do hereby attest to the Election of the following Officers of The 
Friends of the Marlborough Public Library for the term of one year from June 1, 2017 through 
May 31, 2018 according to the terms of The Friends By-Laws and with a sufficient quorum 
attending necessary to conduct the business of the meeting: 

  
     President---Raymond A. Johnson, 287 Stow Road, Marlborough, Massachusetts 
 
     Vice-President---Jayne Stokes, 22 Berkley Street, Marlborough, Massachusetts 
 
     Treasurer---Anthony Arruda, 52 Diana Drive, Marlborough, Massachusetts 
 
     Secretary---Mary E. Rowe, 57 Main Street, Marlborough, Massachusetts 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Mary E. Rowe Secretary 
The Friends of the Marlborough Public Library 

 
 


